
August 2025 Newsletter

Dear Ward 4, welcome to our August Newsletter!

As our Summer comes to an end, and we are looking forward to
Fall, I wanted to take a moment to wish all the students heading
back to school a very successful year!

Please don't forget that there is an election in Lynn tomorrow,
Tuesday September 2nd! Ward 4 votes at the Harrington
Elementary School located at 21 Dexter St. The polls are open
from 7am- 8pm. If you need a ride to the polls, please call me at
617-755-3853. Thank you so much for your support during my
first term in office, and I am looking forward to continue to
serve you. I am humbly asking you to vote for me on both
September 2nd and November 4th. If you would like to vote by
mail for the General election, please click the below link and
request a vote by mail application.
https://cityoflynn.hosted2.civiclive.com/common/pages/GetFile.ashx?
key=5YwEAB5z

There are so many activities being planned for our community.
Please look through the newsletter to find flyers for upcoming
events. As always, if you have an event coming up, and you want
me to include it in our newsletter, please send it to me and I
would be happy to share.

Don’t forget to mark your calendars for our upcoming Council
meetings:

September 9, 2025
&

September 23, 2025
​at 5:30 PM –

If you have any questions or just want to chat, don’t hesitate to
reach out to me on my city phone @781-910-3992, or my city
email at natasha.megie-maddrey@lynnma.gov, or my personal
email natashamegie@gmail.com or my personal phone # 617-
755-3853 visit our website at www.natashaforlynn.com.

https://www.constantcontact.com/landing1/vr/home?cc=nge&utm_campaign=nge&rmc=VF21_CPE&utm_medium=VF21_CPE&utm_source=viral&nav=c02df4da-71c1-4f4f-92d9-711dd43f7397


​With Love, Natasha Megie-Maddrey Esq.
Ward 4 City Councilor

Congrats to Running United NationWide together with Lynn
Housing Authority & Neighborhood Development
and Concerned Citizens Of Lynn for the 4th ANNUAL
BACK TO SCHOOL Comm-UNITY BBQ. What a beautiful event for
the community. Huge shoutout to all the volunteers that made this
event successful.

https://www.facebook.com/groups/628672657752460/?__cft__[0]=AZUxL6v1BGL07jNJgHPWjOA14e8w6-LddJCiNrDb3iZulqM6cxKkJLdWxv6AEJwg00Up89XoX-c9PzjOzwmxIZ2oOlGCHfUsCDcF7_9EB4kH78HTmL6kVcPijp28op3KKfcFmhmEsuUdUm49aibebbVy_BHqfxQMbUpRtz4SoaNPwg&__tn__=-UK-R
https://www.facebook.com/profile.php?id=100064798989965&__cft__[0]=AZUxL6v1BGL07jNJgHPWjOA14e8w6-LddJCiNrDb3iZulqM6cxKkJLdWxv6AEJwg00Up89XoX-c9PzjOzwmxIZ2oOlGCHfUsCDcF7_9EB4kH78HTmL6kVcPijp28op3KKfcFmhmEsuUdUm49aibebbVy_BHqfxQMbUpRtz4SoaNPwg&__tn__=-]K-R
https://www.facebook.com/profile.php?id=100079302284191&__cft__[0]=AZUxL6v1BGL07jNJgHPWjOA14e8w6-LddJCiNrDb3iZulqM6cxKkJLdWxv6AEJwg00Up89XoX-c9PzjOzwmxIZ2oOlGCHfUsCDcF7_9EB4kH78HTmL6kVcPijp28op3KKfcFmhmEsuUdUm49aibebbVy_BHqfxQMbUpRtz4SoaNPwg&__tn__=-]K-R


Congratulations to all the students that graduated today from
Catholic Charities North, I am so proud of you all. These students
have amazing stories and I am so happy I could be a part of it. Thank
you to the staff that made this all possible. Special thank you to
Mayor Jared Nicholson  and Coco Alinsug, City Councilor, Ward 3-Lynn  for
attending.❤️

Attended the Official Grand Opening and Ribbon Cutting of S & N
Dollar City located at 41 State Street, Lynn, MA. Congratulations to
the owners, Blanca Hernández and her Husband. Huge shoutout to
Nslba Frances Martinez for always doing an amazing job.

https://www.facebook.com/MayorNicholson?__cft__[0]=AZXZgqO4-J5TNGZjjG7P1daYr8DSwhHURlx5cpY9wx5SLcVIxe20jFFFNj6nGywvIEile9vbEnKwpZtjhsEfzLVvdIu8sZFFJaJd6OnkPK3TuNzZDt9M5aPd-iDwrthhKM83Yn9Hj130LtFKGmnAZav2tnCe7XMklFDvHuCdAR51_Q&__tn__=-]K-R
https://www.facebook.com/cocoalinsug?__cft__[0]=AZXZgqO4-J5TNGZjjG7P1daYr8DSwhHURlx5cpY9wx5SLcVIxe20jFFFNj6nGywvIEile9vbEnKwpZtjhsEfzLVvdIu8sZFFJaJd6OnkPK3TuNzZDt9M5aPd-iDwrthhKM83Yn9Hj130LtFKGmnAZav2tnCe7XMklFDvHuCdAR51_Q&__tn__=-]K-R
https://www.facebook.com/nslba.frances.martinez?__cft__[0]=AZU01Va-Q4LHgiHqeI-3ZkZHWNqcOD7nq8mhfhd0zt3f7Kh85LslsmK2y3BwBD9PXCq3mE9H-sb3xZOJ64EjtQNK1fCIC3qMWRoBZ3pc1G5B1jeRtlwgktyVGvhapvpUTzgC-LSp1Az2liT-Y0arRGWdP90sVIM5YxMhNxxFxb2BMA&__tn__=-]K-R


Stopped by the Lynn Special Olympics Sports Open House. Great job
to everyone that makes this event possible.



The ��� ������ 	�
� � 
��� ���� ��� at the
beautiful new Harbor Park was a huge success. Sending a big
shoutout to Councilor Fred Hogan and your team for an amazing
event. Can’t wait til next year ❤️

https://www.facebook.com/fred.hogan.3?__cft__[0]=AZUpe3rmz2iu23Fy2GVuJK9Qw7357m8eUmU8sp50SQNsJQm0pY1ZostNUatWYJN0-zfI2u5CFeTuRbgEWM0zCi7VhFMqoG-klA1LSLCipENE55bdmj6TD3GcYN1oY9im1wZOBhT8zb1VGvToCEzl6N2LjYE9qUPZVhEfzex7wSUbcg&__tn__=-]K-R


I had the honor of attending the US Marines 250th Anniversary
celebration in Lynn that was held at Manning Field, in honor of Marine
week. Thank you to everyone who made this event happen.❤️



Sending a huge shoutout to Liliana Patino and her amazing team at
Eliot Family Resource Center for the wonderful event they had
yesterday giving out school supplies for hundreds of kids. Also a
shoutout to the Community Organizations that were there giving out
resources. It was a hot day, but many families were served and it was
beautiful to witness.

https://www.facebook.com/lpatino1?__cft__[0]=AZW_N2mOM7l2E95MdpTOROD9_LAIoYR0QOvmoQ1DjNtsG4Clzo68XNHNlR4wy695l6K2OfD1wdl3Sdh42hJdtXvT-nz1GKSfvhwHI0m2Yhkkm0n-U4koYc2lybZxLNEQAoLAT-AdSVeju0DxJ2VSuXOpmBrdmck52HaN07X8Gs0FVw&__tn__=-]K-R
https://www.facebook.com/EliotchsFRC?__cft__[0]=AZW_N2mOM7l2E95MdpTOROD9_LAIoYR0QOvmoQ1DjNtsG4Clzo68XNHNlR4wy695l6K2OfD1wdl3Sdh42hJdtXvT-nz1GKSfvhwHI0m2Yhkkm0n-U4koYc2lybZxLNEQAoLAT-AdSVeju0DxJ2VSuXOpmBrdmck52HaN07X8Gs0FVw&__tn__=-]K-R


I had the pleasure of joining Councilor Fred Hogan, Councilor Coco
Alinsug and Councilor Obed Matul, as we toured the temporary Fire
station on Porter St. The Fayette Fire Station is under construction
and is one of the most active stations in the city. I’m looking forward
to seeing the final construction completed.

https://www.facebook.com/fred.hogan.3?__cft__[0]=AZXhiTFr24Xby3uCz9LiRMR4wTXEWWPXwWVoi5fmiGMXS68xCgmn7BZ2kM6UpmXLEMnr9adb7GRerknOeI_MeKGoxnqHKnN--95zejYuhQohvlK9rHsf8xWp2IfDLCZpRce8aX2ghnKVRYuW_V8525TrPAOmE3LO6jL6r0XK1JlIr2WTlSDtSS-hQo5V3JdppVQ&__tn__=-]K-R
https://www.facebook.com/cococuizonalinsug?__cft__[0]=AZXhiTFr24Xby3uCz9LiRMR4wTXEWWPXwWVoi5fmiGMXS68xCgmn7BZ2kM6UpmXLEMnr9adb7GRerknOeI_MeKGoxnqHKnN--95zejYuhQohvlK9rHsf8xWp2IfDLCZpRce8aX2ghnKVRYuW_V8525TrPAOmE3LO6jL6r0XK1JlIr2WTlSDtSS-hQo5V3JdppVQ&__tn__=-]K-R


I had the pleasure of attending the Official Grand Opening and
Ribbon Cutting of Papa John's - Sodhunland LLC. They are located at
597 Essex Street, Lynn MA. Congratulations to the Business Owner,
Nasir A. Khan. Huge shoutout to NSLBA,Frances Martinez and her
team for always doing an amazing job. Best of luck to this new Ward
4 Business ❤️

I had the pleasure of attending the Official Grand Opening of
Arevalos Market. They are located at 597 Essex Street, in Lynn MA
Congratulations to the Owners, María & Sabrina Arevalo. Huge

https://www.facebook.com/nslba.frances.martinez?__cft__[0]=AZXur6jF0-gQwrAeX5Vx_0vLX9A8w9GfaG9jqPR0InXg_kXAsC2Y4IwqfQWgEOHoM7DSHZ47T6rFpQs-aa7hSHgkBVcTc6C_ws9rWn73i0v8QOcpLZ4EQ12ICk0zh9zhk9r7DpdJPtWz_BHQgGK2cRgjUGPGwi_CyJidNd5iFcxqow&__tn__=-]K-R


shoutout to Nslba Frances Martinez and her team for an amazing
job. Best of luck to this new Ward 4 Business.❤️

I had the pleasure of attending the Official Grand Opening and
Ribbon Cutting of Helados Julis Ice Cream they are located at 597
Essex Street, Lynn MA. Congratulations to the owners, Albeiro
Velasquez & María Isabel Orozco. Huge shoutout to Nslba Frances
Martinez and her team for always doing an amazing job. Best of luck
to this new Ward 4 Business ❤️

https://www.facebook.com/nslba.frances.martinez?__cft__[0]=AZWoSg5no5iFNI90XrJ45SnUGqBr1MMnbkQ2-MamBJ35Zkc7HYTpYKzkezfpd2T3e9d74JU85mtKEeDEQyDL4CFQ0NzljH9yaycoJrTNsReTI5Y8XahEPRCz6c1jYwM3tAGbt0VqoNqf621MaRfLE6c8y1ZYu97o1TMrpRNJPUG7nQ&__tn__=-]K-R
https://www.facebook.com/nslba.frances.martinez?__cft__[0]=AZU2scLOki06pSlQq9AcXY-5azIeAXa077BM0Ydju4FZoEzMwGeGHaF-qNDkmHIZbboVx1LP_q0DrT2WyzXAXAJXIeS2CvUhWvB8S7bk9Sl3ZrpnWSS11fDxwe6djnmXpWo0H3FXpj45KaT87lvKBzr0XqHo49tNi8gt6IqAwoG78Q&__tn__=-]K-R


I had the pleasure of attending the Offical Grand Opening and
Ribbon Cutting of Honey Dew Donuts, they are located at 597 Essex
Street in Lynn MA. Congratulations to the owners, Jakson Oliveira &
Cristal Llorens. Shoutout to Nslba Frances Martinez, and her team
for always doing a great job. This is the third honey dew business in
the City of Lynn.❤️

https://www.facebook.com/nslba.frances.martinez?__cft__[0]=AZU_eVn6YU2T2hMr36enuyXn5mfXLwXBdAwd3O7zKBSc_L0p79M5IE5thJep0kknwMKf1XsF5G6xB5v9g2Og8ciAeC48rsn4zjDa1jNB39qNw0qKsWVrRjxX1BK1LtvrQxzduwoPeobwb2fKrIZ0x7Ph-Hm5f2ExPH5bXH791ltoQg&__tn__=-]K-R


I Had a great time at the Neighbor 2 Neighbor Community BBQ.❤️



Attended the Gold Fish Pond Association's community meeting and
pizza party. ❤️



Important Reminder: Tomorrow is the Preliminary
Election in Lynn!!!
Polls will be open from 7 AM to 8 PM.
Voting location for Ward 4: Harrington Elementary
School 21 Dexter St.
If you live in Ward 4, I am humbly asking you to vote for
me tomorrow Sept. 2nd for the Primary Election and
Tuesday November 4th for the General Election.
If you live in Ward 4 and need a ride to the polls, please
call me @ 617-755-3853 #teammegiemaddrey4ward4

https://www.facebook.com/hashtag/teammegiemaddrey4ward4?__eep__=6&__cft__[0]=AZWhvdFHN6SFKeo7qT0V-plWvPdw_CFcMDkqw51P6iGofHfhN33226b5RpKd-vSAJ3RxWF7zJZI30uxubDOfolxzIDK3o_ML_vaUYWl2DA6qll8LhmlFoQD3DfxfLR5Q8gdyVZj6BaBCGVQjkDqi_b3CC0FBpVICMXjO8ps4rPs6SQ&__tn__=*NK-R


City Announcements





























Upcoming Community Events























Resources
[Click each link to be redirected to each resource]



Housing
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Health
Insura ​nce

Department
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Aid

Food
Insecurity

Lynn Community Television is a wonderful resource,
please click below link to find out about upcoming

events in Lynn. LCTV link to upcoming events

Helpful Links

City of
Lynn

Website

Department
of

Community
Development

EDIC
LYNN

Lynn
Public

Schools

Downtown
Lynn

Cultural
District

Please make a donation to our campaign if you
are able to, we have a lot of expenses and

would love your support! Thanks in advance,
any amount is greatly appreciated!

Follow us

    

Donate

http://lhand.org
https://www.mahealthconnector.org/
https://www.mahealthconnector.org/
https://www.mahealthconnector.org/
https://www.mahealthconnector.org/
https://www.mass.gov/topics/health-social-services
https://projectbread.org/
https://lynntv.org/events/
https://www.lynnma.gov/
http://www.cityoflynnoecd.net/index.shtml
http://www.cityoflynnoecd.net/index.shtml
https://ediclynn.org/wp/
https://www.lynnschools.org/
https://visitlynnma.org/
https://www.facebook.com/TeamMegieMaddrey
https://twitter.com/giggles0217
https://www.instagram.com/
https://secure.actblue.com/donate/natashaforward4


We would love to hear from you, please contact us! City
Phone: 781-910-3992 Personal Phone# 617-755-3853 City

Email: Natasha.megie-maddrey@lynnma.gov Personal Email:
natashamegie@gmail.com

​ WEBSITE: www.natashaforlynn.com
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